
               DEEP RIVER POLICE SERVICE 
 

 

With school fast approaching, members of the Deep River Police Service would 

like to remind drivers that you must stop for a school bus with its red lights 

flashing. Our children’s safety is paramount. 

 

It is unlawful to fail to stop for a stopped school bus that has its red lights flashing. 

For your First Offence you could be fined up to $2,000.00 and receive six demerit 

points and for each following offence, up to $4,000.00 and possible jail time up to 

six months.  

 

In Ontario, school bus drivers and other witnesses can report vehicles that have 

unlawfully passed a school bus and report it to police who then may charge the 

owner of the vehicle. 

 

Let’s ensure our children arrive safely at school and back home. 

 


